
 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 26th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Year 12 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Wednesday 4th March, 4.00 – 6.30pm 

I would like to invite you to attend our Parents’ Consultation Evening on Wednesday 4th 

March. Your daughter/son will be expected to attend the parents’ evening to ensure that 

everyone is receiving a consistent message and that we are all hearing it at the same time.  

This Parents’ Consultation Evening is an excellent opportunity for us to continue building the 

relationship between school and home, and to discuss current progress and any steps that 

need to be taken in order for the you daughter/son to continue making positive progress 

throughout their A levels.  In preparation for the evening, I would encourage you to discuss 

your daughter/sons process with their A levels, focusing on areas they what they are good 

at, areas they find difficult, and how they feel they can improve.   

Please book your appointment using the online parents’ evening booking system.  On the 

evening members of SLT will be available to discuss any aspect of the Sixth Form or year 12 

you have queries about.  

Please visit https://theemmbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 

The online booking system allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers 

and each appointment is normally 10 minutes long.  Please be aware that some staff will 

teach more than one year 12 class and therefore may not have enough appointments to see 

everyone.  The system sets up a waiting list as soon as all slots have been booked and if 

there are cancellations we will do our best to accommodate those on the waiting lists.  If 

you are unable to book an appointment with one or more of your daughter/sons teachers, I 

would encourage you to contact them directly for feedback. 

We very much look forward to seeing you at the Year 12 Parents’ Consultation Evening.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr D Constable 
Sixth Form Lead 
The Emmbrook School 
dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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